
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our newest member goes for the gold. 

 

Midweek Skiing by Gary Schorr:  It’s been a wonderful ski 
season for our midweek outings.  We’ve had very successful 
trips to Windham twice, Hunter, and Belleayre with up to 
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eight of us enjoying the snow.  Let me know if you’re inter-
ested in joining those of us who ski midweek at gss12@op-
tonline.net.  We meet in Christopher Morley Park in time to 
leave at 6:30 AM and carpool. 

 

 New Year’s Day Hike & Lunch 
If you slept in this New Year’s Day you missed the warmest 
hiking day we ever experienced.  Instead of a frozen Stump 
Pond, 19 of us witnessed ducks and geese honking, frolicking 
and splashing about in the pond.  Although it rained quite a bit 
the day before, most of the trails we were on were solid 
ground; there were a few muddy spots which took some cre-
ative rerouting to circumnavigate.   
We started out under cloudy skies and during the trek seldom 
experienced the gusty winds that sprang up.  As we circum-
navigated the Pond, the camaraderie and the banter peeled 
mile after mile away.  
When the group arrived back at the parking lot we fired up the 
barby and enjoyed the best lunch of the year.  Hot dogs and 
baked beans, washed down with the finest $6 Champagne 
money could buy (I really splurged this year).  Thanks to all 
who came, hiked, brought sides & desserts, and helped set 
up, cook and clean up.   
I don't know how many years Julie and I have been hosting 
this event but it is something we both get a lot of pleasure out 
of doing.  As most of you are aware of, we are no longer living 
in Long Island, so if we can get there and host the event, there 
should be no reason why 40 or 50 more of the group can't join 
us next year.  
Happy New Year to all,  
BARRY & JULIE 
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Holiday Party by Deena Teschner:  Our annual Holiday party 
was held on December 4th at Per Angelo in Wantagh.  About 
30 of us enjoyed a wonderful evening of delicious (and abun-
dant) food; and of course an opportunity to celebrate the holi-
days with fellow club members. 
 
 

Whitefish, Montana:  Trip is closed.  Start packing. 

 

                   TRIP INSURANCE HIGHLY RECOMMENDED 

 

Dues for 2019 are now overdue.  Single $30.00, couple 
$45.00.  Dues mailed must be postmarked by Decem-
ber 31st 2018.  If paid thereafter, a $10.00 initiation fee 
will be assessed for a single, and a $15.00 initiation fee 
will be assessed for a couple.  Bring to a meeting or mail 
to Eleanor Tokar, 40 Linden Blvd. Hicksville, NY 11801.  
Make checks payable to 50+Ski Club.  Note:   With your 
dues payment, you are eligible for a 50+ membership 
card.  This card is useful for discounts at various ski ar-
eas and ski shops.  Pick one up at the next meeting or 



request one with your dues payment.  Send a stamped, 
self- addressed envelope to Eleanor along with your 
dues payment for receipt by mail.  If you are picking 
your card up at the next meeting, pay dues at least one 
week prior to the next meeting to allow time to make 
up the card.   

                                      
   

 

  

 


